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Thank you, Mr. President.

The Republic of Korea warmly welcomes the delegation of Costa Rica to the 4th Cycle of the UPR and commends the enduring commitment the country has shown to promote and protect human rights at all levels of Government, as well as its robust participation in discussions in international human rights mechanisms. In particular, we appreciate the progress the country has made in strengthening protection of human rights for persons in vulnerable and marginalized situations.

With this progress in mind, we would recommend the following:

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Make further efforts to address overcrowding of its detention facilities, taking into account relevant international standards;

2. Adopt explicit laws and policies aimed at strengthening protection of women and girls from gender-based violence online;

3. Adopt laws setting out explicit criteria and procedures in selection of judges;

We wish Costa Rica a successful review. 

I thank you.

*   *   *
